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Comments: Please stick to your original agreement with regards to the cabins that were built in Wilderness
areas. They never should've had permission to be built in a Wilderness area to begin with. A stated Wilderness
area means that there shouldn't be any permanent evidence of human habitation! These areas should be safe
for all wild life, without interruption by permanent human problems, caused by possible long term habitation. In
addition, anything left by owners or renters in these cabins could attract wildlife and possibly harm or kill them
should wildlife ingest them. There is also a possible problem of refuse disposal. Should the cabin owners
dispose of cans or bottles outside, who will rescue the animals that get their head stuck in these refuse items.
There are just too many problems that could be cause by cabins in Wildlife areas. Again, please stick to your
original agreement as regards to the cabins.



